Kingsley, Paul

From: The Secretary Westgate RA

Sent: 09 February 2016 10:09

To: reviews

Subject: WSCC Boundaries - Chichester West and Chichester South

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Follow up

Dear Sir or Madam

Regarding the revision of the boundaries to the Wards of West Sussex:

I am afraid this is a day late as BT had taken our internet down these past few days. I hope you can squeeze us in.

I write in haste to suggest that you run the boundary between the Chichester West and Chichester South wards along the River Lavant from the Avenue de Chartres and then, when the river turns south, along the back fences of the houses on Westgate to the Cathedral Way roundabout.

This is a minor adjustment as far as I can see but it would make more sense as currently our Residents' Association is divided in half by the boundary that runs down the middle of Westgate. I see you have maintained this division.

This excludes a lot of our members. Apart from all the houses built on the south side of Westgate from the Ave De Chartres(A286)/Westgate roundabout to the railway crossing, our Residents' Association includes the properties in Tollhouse Close, Mount Lane, St Bartholomew's Close and The Tannery which all run off the south side of the street.

If this cannot be done, it would certainly make more sense to run the boundary down the back walls of the properties to the south of Westgate rather than down the middle of the street.

Apologies for the delay in getting this to you and many thanks for your kind attention.

Colin Hicks Secretary

Westgate Residents Association

Web: <u>WestgateRA.org.uk</u>

Enquiries: info@WestgateRA.org.uk

This e-mail and any attachments are intended for the addressee only and may be confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please advise me as soon as practicable and delete the e-mail from your system, thank you.